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QuickPoint! – There’s No Such Thing As a Free 

Government 

 
 

By Miranda Bonifield 
 

April 16 was the first day of 2019 where the money Americans have earned finally 

exceeded the portion of our income dedicated to the support of the government. 

Tax Freedom Day is an annual reminder of the real cost of expanding 

government’s power and responsibilities. The $5.2 trillion we spend on taxes in 

2019—29% of our income—will outpace our spending on food, clothing, and 

shelter combined. 

 

Unfortunately, this is only what we’ll pay this year—not what the government will 

spend. If annual federal borrowing were taken into account, Tax Freedom Day 

would fall on May 8, meaning we would work nearly half of this year to support 

government programs. 

 

Americans have handed the government an ever-growing share of our money in 

exchange for the promise of a chicken in every pot and a roof over every head. But 

prosperity is not preserved and poverty is not prevented by government spending. 

Rather, it is the everyday Americans who work and innovate every day to create 

value for ourselves and our communities who are responsible for the opportunities 

we can all take hold of. 

 

Next time you’re asked to approve a tax increase, ask yourself how many days 

you’re willing to work to fuel government programs, and how many you’d like to 

work to support your family. 
 

 

Miranda Bonifield is a Research Associate at Cascade Policy Institute, Oregon’s 

free market public policy research organization. 
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https://taxfoundation.org/publications/tax-freedom-day/
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	“Allowing a community to customize the execution of statewide policies to match the community’s capacity would make a real difference in the resilience of rural communities.”

